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During the month of June we have continued to receive reports of items being stolen from vehicles, 

including firearms.  Some of these vehicles have been parked in garages with the garage doors left 

open overnight.  Suspects entered a home in Byron Township and stole a purse containing credit 

cards, which were fraudulently used.  Also, over the weekend a vehicle parked in a garage had 

several firearms stolen from inside.    
 

Update:  Last week, a Gaines Township business reported suspicious activity to the Sheriff’s Office. 

Upon further investigation, three individuals were identified in connection with an April 2017 

vehicle theft within our community.  The main suspect was arrested and the vehicle was returned to 

the owner.  Thank you for keeping a watchful eye and reporting suspicious activity in your 

neighborhoods! 
 

Please: 

 DO NOT store firearms in your vehicles.  

 Lock your vehicles, especially when parked outside. 

 Keep valuables out of sight. 

 Close garage doors and lock service doors. 

 

Thank you,  

Deputy Eric Brunner 
Gaines Township Community Policing 

616-632-6181 | ext 4166 

eric.brunner@kentcountymi.gov 

 

To report suspicious activity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-emergency line 

616-336-3113 

 

616-774-2345 


